
Try Orienteering at East Park 

Can you find your way around Hull’s largest park? 

Newcomers are again invited to try out the sport of Orienteering.  Following successful events in 

January and June the orienteering club for Humberside and Lincolnshire are holding another event 

to attract newcomers at East Park.  The event will be held on Saturday November 17
th

  from 1pm to 

3pm.  Registration will take place in front of the Pavilion Cafe.  This event will also be suitable for 

the more experienced Orienteers. 

The 130 acre Grade II listed park is an ideal setting for an introduction to Orienteering.  The path 

network will provide a navigational challenge on the shorter easier courses...The shortest course 

will also be suitable for wheelchair users as this course takes place on paved surfaces.  The complex 

nature of the vegetation and the variety of other features in the park will require the competitors on 

the longer courses to focus fully on their maps as they attempt to complete their courses in the 

quickest time  

Entry fees are £2 for adults and £1 for juniors.  This includes free hire of the chips which are used 

for the electronic timing of the event.  Harder courses can be attempted for no extra charge after 

successful completion of the easier courses. 

HALO organises orienteering events on both banks of the Humber.  Full details of all events can be 

found on the HALO web-site (www.halo-orienteering.org.uk). 

Further information is also available by emailing fixtures@halo-orienteering.org.uk  

HALO also runs a weekly club night at Beverley Longcroft School on Mondays (6:30pm to 

8:00pm) during term-time.  New members always welcome.  (Details available from email and 

web-site contacts as above). 

 


